FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE Contact: Chloe Martin
Sunday, September 13, 2020 FBI Public Affairs Officer
202-525-8888

SEEKING INFORMATION: DISAPPEARANCE OF FLORENCE OKPEALUK

NOME, Alaska — Deputy Chief of Police Robert Pruckner announced today that the Nome
Police Department, the FBI, and AST are seeking information relevant to the disappearance of
Florence Okpealuk.

Law enforcement officials would like to speak with the driver of the vehicle pictured below,
which was in the Port vicinity on August 30, 2020, between 7:00 — 10:00 a.m. This individual may
recall information or observations which could assist the investigation.

Anyone with information regarding the vehicle pictured below is encouraged to call the
Nome Police Department at (907) 443-5262. Callers can remain anonymous.




